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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Elsa Jimenez, Roderick Franks, Craig Spencer, and Roxanne Wilson 

From:  Supervisor Wendy Root Askew 

Date:  Tuesday, March 4 

Subject: 4H Committee Department Overview Presentations 

For the Housing, Homelessness and Human Services Committee (4H)’s first meeting 

on March 27,2025, Supervisor Askew is requesting department overview 

presentations from each of the departments whose work falls under the 4H 

Committee. The presentations should cover the following key areas: 

• Organizational Chart: A current organizational chart outlining the structure 

and reporting lines within your department. 

• Funding Streams: Brief descriptions of all federal funding sources for your 

department  

• Oversight Bodies: A list of all entities that provide oversight for your 

department's activities (i.e. advisory boards). 

• Major Projects: A brief overview of current and planned major projects 

within the next 5 years, including their goals, timelines, and anticipated 

outcomes. 

• Contracted CBOs: A list of all Community Based Organizations (CBOs) your 

department contracts with, specifying the funding source for each contract 

and the purpose of the contract. 

 



In addition to the above, Supervisor Askew is also requesting information on the 

following two specific areas: 

• CalAIM Implementation in the County Jail: Please include a section in your 

presentation detailing your department's implementation of CalAIM within 

the County Jail. We understand that this may involve legal considerations and 

anticipate potential input from County Counsel. 

• CARE Courts Rollout: Please provide an update on any involvement or 

planned involvement with the CARE Court program. 

Supervisor Askew appreciates your cooperation in this important effort to establish 

a baseline overview of the Health, Housing, Homelessness and Human Services 

Committee’s work. Please do not hesitate to contact Eric Mora 

(morae2@countyofmonterey.gov) if you have any questions. 
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